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Programs At-A-Glance
•	 Double Up Food Bucks program 

was launched at Hometown 
Market in Red Cloud, providing 
fresh fruits and vegetables to 
approximately 12 area families.

•	 Sixteen hours of professional 
development were offered to six 
early childhood professionals 
through the Circle of Security 
Classroom program.

Webster County youth explored the 
science of animals and where their 
food comes from through hands-on 
workshops.	

Fifty-eight 4th grade students from Webster County 

schools attended the Animals Inside and Out program. 

Animal Science topics ranged from digestion 

and nutrition to reproductive systems and career 

opportunities. A favorite activity included reaching 

inside the rumen of a fistulated steer. 81% of surveyed 

students reported a better understanding where 

their food comes from. Additionally, 86% of students 

reported they now know farmers make good choices to 

keep the food supply safe. One student commented “I 

enjoyed doing all the activities, I learned so much!”
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30
beef producers attended 

programming focused 
on drought management 

strategies.

601
total views in the monthly 

Educator accountability region 
newsletter.

59
youth from across Nebraska 
attended the South Central 

Livestock Judging Clinic and 
Contest.


